
Dear Sir Arthur,

I am attaching herewith my report on the 
centenary celebrations of the University of Zurich
at which I had the honour to represent McGill. I
am sending to you under separate cover copies of
"Zurcher Illuatrierte" of April 28th and May 5th,
1933, which contain numerous pictures which will 
no doubt be of interest to you ; I would like to
draw your attention particularly to pages 560 and

I ms in Zurich from the561 of the second issue, 
evening of April 28th until the morning of April
30th.

It was very thoughtful of you to ask me 
to represent McGill at this important function.
It has given me much pleasure to be in direct 
contact with my "alma mater" again.

Yours faithfully,

dC
Sir Arthur W. CURE IB, G.C.M.G

Principal and Vice Chancellor, 
McGill University 
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GENEVA, May 6th, 1933.
4, route de Malagnou.
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